| N
LEONARD ELEMENTARY

Oct. 22 Leonard Elementary PTO Meeting
7:00 — Virtual meeting called to order/Welcome
Dr. Detmer provided the principal report

209 in seat students and 207 virtual students — Students and staff are still navigating the @
home and in seat learning. Everyone in school is doing a great job with following the safety
protocols.
Free lunch is provided through the end of this calendar year — three choices every day
Reading assessments have been completed for all children —it is the first of three assessments
thought out the school year for every child.
Teacher Report
Classroom teachers wanted to acknowledge the treat bags provided at the beginning of the
school year. They also offered a thank you for the extension cords with UBS chargers for each
classroom. They are a big help with providing additional options for charging.
PTO Board Reports:
Reviewed budget and where we stand on expenses and income to date.
The PTO is looking at passive ways for fundraising for this unique school year. The PTO already
utilizes Amazon Smile, Kroger Rewards and Box Tops for Education. Looking at adding a chair
for restaurant nights as a way to increase passive fundraising opportunities.

Other ideas put forth — A first aide kit sale, face masks with Logo

New Business:

The already mentioned extension cords needed to be approved by the PTO to reimburse the
school fund that originally paid for them. Total cost of the extension cords was $664.65 and
motion to approve passed unanimously.

The PTO link on the school website is in process of being updated with officer information, the
approved 2020-2012 budget, agenda, and minutes for PTO meetings.

Next meeting, Tuesday November 17 at 7PM
Meeting adjourned at 7:57PM



